
Dear Sir/Madam, 

re your ref 201.4113361T Felling of sycamore tree in rear garden S Lymington Road, NM.  1HX 

I live at 4 Fawley Road which backs on to Lymington Road, and am writing to object to this proposed work. (It appears 
to be the same as ref 2011/0076/T which I assurne was turned down) 
The trees in the rear gardens of Lymington and Fawley Roads provide a very important shared amenity for all the 
residents, which has developed over decades, and it is important that we don't allow the attrition of individual trees. 

In particular the trees and the other flora 
1, provide a habitat for wildlife 
2. help to process carbon dioxide 
3, considerably enhance the view: natural greenery instead of brick and washing lines! 

I hope you will refuse to allow this work to be done 

Regards, 
Peter Croft, Top flat, 4 Fawley Road, NW6 1SH 


